
Girls on the run
at St. Edward’s

Questions?

team details:

why it matters
Our programs boost girls’ self-
worth when they need it most.

Girls’ self-confidence begins
to drop by age 9.

Girls' physical activity levels
decline starting at age 10.

50% of girls ages 10 to 13
experience bullying.

Registration
opens jan.

15th!

Contact Program Manager Ali Reynolds

Girls on the Run is a girl-empowerment
organization that inspires participants to be
joyful, healthy and confident using evidence-
based lessons that combine relationship
building, community strengthening, and goal
setting with physical movement. Our team is
open to all girls in third through fifth grade.

For more information and to register, visit www.gotrrichmond.org/programs

ali.reynolds@girlsontherun.org
804-928-4554

Practice Schedule: Mondays &
Wednesdays, 3 PM - 4:15 PM
Season Dates: Feb. 26 - May 5
Program Fee: $185 (sliding
scale & scholarships available
to all)


